
February  
We hope you are having an enjoyable half term. Don’t forget to give your  
handmade Valentine’s card to your special person / people on Wednesday 
14th February! If you are in reception, please remind your parents to  
support you to make pancakes using the instructions you wrote. We can’t 
wait to see the photos! 

 

This half term, we will continue to teach ‘In the Moment’ and follow your  
interests. We will also continue to teach you all about seasonal changes as 
we transition from winter to spring! Please remember to ask your parents 
to take photos of any seasonal activities you do for your ’All About Me’ 
book. A message will soon be sent to your parents asking for your winter 
photos.  

 

We are looking forward to teaching you all about Chinese New Year and 
can’t wait to take you on our trip to Asian Express and Carlisle Library on 
Tuesday 27th February. 

 

Forest School will continue to be taught every other Thursday. The date 
of your first session will be Thursday 8th March. When you have Forest 
School, please remember that you should come to school in long bottoms, 
wellies and waterproofs.  

 

If you are in reception, you will attend swimming lessons at The Sands 
Centre every afternoon from Monday 19th - Friday 23rd. Mrs Fox will 
now teach PE every Friday afternoon. Your first session will be on Friday 
1st March. When you have PE, please remember to come in your PE kit.  

 

 

The Early Years Team.  

 

Miss Johnston      Mrs Fox       Mrs Heslop 


